The Martin County Board of County Commissioners
cordially invites you to attend the

2022/2023
STATE OF THE
COUNTY ADDRESS

Please join us for an in-depth review of the issues,
challenges and accomplishments that drove Martin
County government in 2022.

Friday, February 24

~> Doors open at 8:15 a.m.
> Breakfast will be served from 8:15-9:00 a.m.

~> Program begins at 9:00 a.m.

Palm City New Hope
3900 SW Citrus Boulevard, Palm City

RSVP required by
February 17

To RSVP, call 772-288-5946
or email
dstonebraker@martin.fl.us
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